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University of Northern Iowa 
 

Dashboard Update Reminder 

Campus Community, 

The university's COVID-19 dashboard has been updated with this week's numbers. 

This morning, we added a new table to the dashboard that shares the number of self-
reported COVID-19 cases reported through the Panther Health Survey. Like the other 
tables on the dashboard, this information will be updated each Monday and Friday.  

Please remember that some individuals may be self-reporting their status through the 
Panther Health Survey following a diagnosis from the Student Health Center. Therefore, 
the same cases might be reflected in both tables. 

We greatly appreciate your feedback, and will continue exploring ways to appropriately 
segment data and to include additional data to the dashboard while also protecting the 
privacy of our community members.  

Completing the daily Panther Health Survey, wearing masks, and remaining physically 
distant are the most important actions we can take to do our part to help prevent the 
spread of COVID-19 and to protect our Panthers. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to our COVID-19 Response Team campus 
liaisons or email forwardtogether@uni.edu. 

In partnership, 
  
Colleen Mulholland, Dean of the College of Education 
Joseph Rayzor, Director of Risk Management, Environmental Health and Safety 
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